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Australian Dairy Farms Trust - Removal from Official List 
Description 

Australian Dairy Farms Trust (the ‘Trust’) will be removed from the Official List at the close of trading on 
Wednesday, 30 November 2022, at the request of the responsible entity of the Trust under Listing Rule 17.11, 
following implementation of the de-stapling of units in the Trust from ordinary shares in Australian Dairy 
Nutritionals Limited (‘Company’) as approved by security holders on Thursday, 24 November 2022. 

Please note the removal does not apply to the Company (ASX:AHF) which remains admitted to the Official List 
of ASX. 

For further information in relation to the timetable for the de-stapling and continued quotation of the Company’s 
ordinary shares, please refer to AHF’s announcement released to ASX on 24 November 2022.  

Issued by 

Rana Kurban 
Compliance Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
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